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19th November 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Food council 
 
 
At Widewell we are always keen to involve parents in school life and to get your 
opinions on different matters. As Design and Technology coordinator, I am in the 
process of setting up a Food Council with the aim to promote healthy eating and 
examine the food offered in school. The Food Council will be made up of children, 
kitchen staff, the business manager and me. I would also like some parent 
representatives on the Food Council who can put forward parental views and are 
keen to help with this important matter.   
The Food Council will meet monthly on a Wednesday afternoon for around an hour. 
Each month we will have a different item on the agenda, these will include: 
 
• assisting in the setting of the new menu for school dinners 
• looking at ways the children’s eating can be improved  
• enthusing the children with new foods and tastes 
• making the dining experience better at lunchtime. 
 
If you would like to be considered for the Food Council, please fill in the slip below or 
email the school at widewell.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk to express an interest. 
If you have had this letter emailed to you and you would like a paper copy, please 
come and ask at the office. To receive more information or to speak to me further 
about this, please do not hesitate to come and see me. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Gifford  
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
       I am interested in being on the Food Council. 
 
 
Parent’s name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name and class: _________________________________________ 


